

THE CHILDREN'S CAMPUS ROOM 6 OCTOBER NEWSLETTER

Parents,

Welcome Fall! We had a great month of September. The children are getting more confident in their daily schedules and activities. Last month we talked about Pets, My 5 Senses, My School and Community Helpers. The class loved learning about community helpers, most wanted to be a 'super hero". The 5 senses they loved the tasting activity.

This month we will talk about and explore FALL, we look forward to jumping in a big pile of leaves. We are all looking forward to FIRE SAFETY week. We are hoping 'Sparky" will be making an appearance this year.

The children will have fun taste testing during the APPLES AMD PUMPKIMS themes. Our last topic of the month will be BATS AND SPIDERS. The class will learn a spider fingerplay "There is a Spider on the Floor'. Our hands will become spiders crawling. We will have fun painting bats.

Have a great month we know we will in room six.

Ms. Diane and Ms. Maria

Weekly Themes:

Oct 1 – 5 Fall

Oct 8-12 Fire Safety Week

Oct 15 – 19 Apples

Oct 22 -26 Pumpkins

Oct 29 - Nov 21 Bat's and Spiders

Home Connection:

Visit a fire station

Visit a pumpkin patch

Visit an apple orchard

Are you going to the State Fair?

Reminders:

We will be having a party on Nov 2nd at 3:30, which will be our Fall Festival Party. A sign-up sheet will be posted for goodies.